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To                                                                                 Date: 5-10-2015 

The Editor,   

 

Sir,   

 I request that the following matter may kindly be published in your esteemed daily: 

Behold Moral Values and Revive Gandhism says Agri varsity Dean 

 National Service Scheme of TNAU and students club jointly organized the NSS 

orientation day programme and International day of Non-violence on Oct. 2 2015 at Anna 

Auditorium of TNAU, Coimbatore.  Dr. S. Mahimairaja, Dean (Agriculture) in his 

presidential address envisaged the fact Ahimsa will help the youth in beholding moral 

values and revive Gandhism, which is the imminent need of the hour. He called on the 

youth to abstain from immoral habits like use of drugs, addiction to alcohol and addiction to 

modern electronic gadgets. He insisted the NSS volunteers to be unique in their thoughts, 

ideas and execution of their works. 

 Mr. R. Mahesh Prabu NSS coordinator, Karunya University in his NSS orientation 

address stressed the fact to link the nature and technology for the upliftment of the nation 

and students through their innovations should find problem solving solutions to the current 

societal issues.  

 Prizes were distributed to the winners of various events like elocution, poem writing, 

pencil sketching, essay writing and skit conducted to mark the occasion. Students brought 

alivethe Gandhian values through their inspirational talks, poem and skit. Around 400 

student volunteers and TNAU NSS programme coordinator. Dr. K. Kumutha, NSS 

programme officers Dr. Latha, Dr. Suganya, Dr. Kavitha, Dr. Vinoth, Dr. Senthil Nathan 

and Dr. Thanga Hemavathy, Staff advisor Dr. G.J. Janavi participated in the programme.  

Earlier, Dr. K. Kumutha welcomed the gathering. Selvi. Indhu, students club Joint 

Secretary proposed a formal vote of thanks.  
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